WARD OF BROAD STREET
RESOLUTION TO THE GRAND COURT OF WARDMOTE


At the last Wardmote very great concern was expressed regarding the level of litter and blocking of pavements from smokers and ‘vapers’. The litter and blocking of pavements from groups of smokers causes much disturbance to local occupiers, especially those in the area local to New Broad Street.
The City of London Corporation is therefore asked to confirm:
1. What action will be taken to ensure that litter (especially from smokers) will not accumulate on pavements?
2. [bookmark: _GoBack]What action will be taken to raise the awareness of smokers to the prohibition on littering the streets and to discourage them from blocking pavements when smoking?
3. That the City of London Police will be encouraged to use its powers under environmental legislation to issue Fixed Penalty Notices to litterers.
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